SERVICE UPDATE
FROM

NEW YORK BUS SALES, LLC
Product Effected –  Any Unit Delivered with a CAT engine 
Complaint: 
Upon removal of the radiator cap there is a soft black substance that has collected in the neck of the radiator fill
Cause:
Possible oil in the coolant from cracks in the injector bores of the cylinder head 
Correction: 
Check to see if your engine serial number falls into the number range of the attached Technical Information Bulletin-If so, contact your CAT service center to have the engine diagnosed for the suspect problem.
If you find things that might help others in the industry please call or e-mail us:
CHITTENANGO – phone the Service Department at 800-962-5768 or

Daryl Wallace :  dwallace@newyorkbussales.com
Brian Lamaitis :  blamaitis@newyorkbussales.com
ROCHESTER – phone the Service Department at 800-463-3232 or
Dan Quibell :  dpquibell@newyorkbussales.com
Gary Chichester: gchichester@newyorkbussales.com
ALBANY – phone the Service Department at 866-867-1100 or

Steve Searles: ssearles@newyorkbussales.com
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